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 St Joseph’s Roman Catholic Primary School

Whalley Road, Hurst Green BB7 9QJ

T 01254 826256     st-josephs-hurstgreen.lancs.sch.uk      bursar@st-josephs-hurstgreen.lancs.sch.uk
_________________________________________________________________________________

12th February 2021

Dear Candidate,

Thank you for your interest in our permanent, full time, KS2 teaching position at our school. We are looking for someone who is an excellent and experienced Key Stage 2 classroom practitioner with high expectations for our children, who can support our strong Catholic ethos.  At Joseph’s, we endeavour to provide a safe, secure, creative and inspiring environment for our children.  Our children need to be happy first and foremost, and our dedicated team aim to enable that through the environment, teaching, opportunities and care we provide. You would become part of a caring Catholic community with a supporting and hardworking team along with excellent opportunities for CPD and training required by the Society of Jesus.

Nestled in the heart of the beautiful Ribble Valley you will find both the oldest and smallest Jesuit school in the country. We have high aspirations for our children and are proud of our latest OFSTED report where the inspector noted that this is an outstanding school.

With the Catholic faith permeating all aspects of school life, the teachings of St Ignatius is our guide. A Jesuit school recognises that every aspect of its work can affirm the goodness and presence of God. At St Joseph's, this can be seen through academic achievement, encounters with others, prayer and worship.

At St Joseph’s Roman Catholic Primary School, we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. All stakeholders must share this commitment. 

We wish you every success with your application.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Closing date Monday 15th March  (Applications sent to head@st-josephs-hurstgreen.lancs.sch.uk )
Shortlisting Thursday 25th March
Interview date Thursday 22nd April.

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Laura Orr
 Headteacher 
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